November 2, 2015

Mr. Allan Batka

United States Environmental Protection Agency
Region 5 (WU-16J)

77 West Jackson Blvd.

Chicago, lllinois 60604

Re: EGT Injection Fluid Analyses (in conformance with MI-163-1W-C010 & MI-183-1W-
CO11, Sections D.2.a & Part lIl.A, Page A-3 of 3)

Dear Mr. Batka:

Environmental Geo-Technologies, LLC ("EGT") hereby timely submits its sixth Injection Fiuid
Analyses (for the month of September, 2015) identified on both Pages A-3 of 3 in
conformance with the requirements of its two EPA UIC permits (#s MI-163-1W-C010 & MI-
183-1W-C011).

EGT will continue this reporting (choosing to file this report monthly still in conformance with
reporting “at least every twelfth month” per Section D.2.a) for any month in which it receives
FO39 waste.

The attached “Data Summary Sheet’ from a contract laboratory, Ann Arbor Technical
Services, Inc. for the injected waste from the month of September, 2015 demonstrates
compliance with all of the limits for each of the chemical entities (‘“Names”) identified on
Page A-3 of 3 for F039 waste.

I certify under penalty of law that this document and all attachments were prepared under
my direction or supervision in accordance with a system designed to assure that qualified
personnel properly gather and evaluate the information submitted. Based on my inquiry of
the person or persons who manage the system, or those persons directly responsible for
gathering the information, the information submitted is, to the best of my knowledge and
belief, true, accurate, and complete. | am aware that there are significant penalties for
submitting false information, including the possibility of fine and imprisonment for knowing
violations.

We trust that you find this report satisfactory, however, if you have any questions or
comments, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

Richard J. Powals, P.E.
Vice-President

c¢c: J. Frost (EGT), T. Athans (EGT), P.Sullivan (EGT)
att. tlp110215/EGTEPAInjectionReport-September 2015



